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Can you believe it’s February already?!  January brought a lot of adjustments.  The 
toddlers were adjusting to being back to school after a long break and we all have been 
adjusting to new teachers, students and responsibilities.  Things are falling into place as 
we move forward this month.  Christine Schaefer is now our Tuesday/Thursday teacher 
with Mrs. Loppnow and Lynda Katzbeck is the M/W/F teacher with Mrs. Loppnow. 
Lynda is also a Tuesday aide. 
 
February fun will kick off with learning and playing opportunities exploring themes like 
the grocery store, Valentine’s Day, the post office, mail, hearts, love, the circus and the 
zoo​ ​.  
 
We will be having our Valentine's parties the last twenty minutes of class on the 
following dates:  
 
Friday kids- Friday Feb 9, 9 students 
Monday/Wednesday kids- Wed Feb 14, 8 students 
Tuesday/Thursday group-Thursday Feb 15, 8 students 
  
Each child should bring a valentine for the other students in their class.  Don't address 
them, just sign your child's name.  Parents will pass them out at the party and your child 
will bring home a bag with their valentines cards.  Set up for the party will start at 11am. 
  

 
Your Toddler Team, 
 
Laura Loppnow, Lynda Katzbeck and Christine Schaefer 
 
No School 
Friday, February 16th 
Monday, February 19th: President's Day 


